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From: Lori Meyer  
Sent: Saturday, July 9, 2022 8:05 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Birch
 
I am hoping that you will DENY the Birch Solar fields in the Shawnee/Auglaize area. (And any other
project Ohioans are fighting).
 
By now, there have been ample studies AGAINST green energy. Turbins do not pay for themselves,
catch fire, kill birds, etc. Not to mention the non green footprint they leave.
 
Solar panels leach chemicals, cause soil erosion, leave the viable farmland useless.
 
Both are not recyclable. 
 
Both cause physical and mental issues to those residents that have to live by them.
 
PLEASE deny!!!!
 
There is enough info out there about the cons involved that any vote for a green project could only
be seen as not caring for your loved ones and the rest of the residents in the great state of Ohio.
 
Thank you for your time,
Lori Meyer
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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